
From: John And Marcy Cannell   
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 10:18 AM 
To: Kaitlyn Graham <kaitlyn.graham@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed 4 tower complex at Yonge and Canyon Hill 
 
Dear Ms. Graham, regarding D01-19003 and D02-19016, I wish to express my concern over this high 
density development. One concern is the impact on the traffic on Yonge going through the “Old Town” 
of Richmond Hill north of Major Mackenzie. There is a bottleneck condition there already, unrelated to 
construction. It is harming the desirability of local shops and diverting traffic through residential 
neighbourhoods. My wish would be to see development that contributes to both the attractiveness and 
the viability of Yonge St.  
I hope that the proposed public meeting will be at a time that most residents can attend, and be well 
publicized. 
I would like to know what the overall plan for the development of Yonge St. is. 
Thank You. 
Marcia Cannell 
44 Neighbourly Lane 
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